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June 29, 2015 
 

Received on 29 June 2015 

 
Mr Bora Akdeniz 
Assistant Director 
Anti-Dumping Commission 
55 Collins Street 
Melbourne Vic  3000 
 
Via email: Bora.akdeniz@adcommission.gov.au 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Akdeniz 

PUBLIC RECORD VERSION  
SEF 254 - REQUESTS 

 
I am writing to you in response to your decision to redact certain sections of my Public 
Record Version Document of 17th May 2015 on behalf of Saha Thai. 
 
The redactions result from ATM’s so called concerns that the ATM and its agent’s stated 
commercial relationship including pricing and payment details constitute commercially 
sensitive information. 
 
Whilst I do appreciate that I cannot ‘lose’ information by redaction there is obviously now, 
no public awareness of what is considered to be relevant market information in terms of 
causation and injury. 
 
REQUEST NO. 1 

 I would, however, request that my Public Record Version now include bracketed 
non-confidential summaries. 

 
Kindly advise if you agree to the inclusion of bracketed confidential summaries. 

 
REQUEST NO. 2 

 The application for this ATM Investigation was signed by the Manager, Trade 
Development, OneSteel Manufacturing P/L on 5th June, 2014. 

 
 ATM is a wholly owned subsidiary of Arrium Limited as is OneSteel Manufacturing 

Pty Ltd and presumably, ‘OneSteel A’sia’ is also owned by Arrium Limited. 
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 On that basis all of the entities mentioned are legally related.  Given the 

relationships I am requesting the Commission to ask ATM if the parent company 
Arrium Limited has any plans to close the ATM local production of tubular goods, 
the subject of this Investigation. 

 
 ATM has publicly stated it will cease production at its Somerton Plant by 25th 

August 2015. 
 
 My request is based on the contents of the attached confidential communication 

from ‘OneSteel’ to my client dated 8th July 2014 and also on the understanding that 
Arrium Limited treats ATM as a discontinued business. 

 
Thank you to your consideration. 
 
Regards 

 
Jack Howard 
 
Confidential Attachment:  1 + cover page  
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